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January 10, 2021 
 
Dear Belair K-8 Parents and Students, 
 
I hope this correspondence finds you and your family safe and well. Last week, the Richmond County 
School District made the decision to delay the start of face-to-face instruction due to the increase in 
COVID-19 related cases. As a result, I have compiled the following details for guidance purposes as we 
begin the second semester of school. 
 

• Online Instruction: All Online students will begin instruction as scheduled on Tuesday, January 
12th. Teachers are reaching out to connect with you for instruction. Class links for K, 1st, 5th, 6th 
and 8th can be found on the Belair Website and class links for 2nd, 3rd, 4th, and 7th, will be found 
on the Richmond Hill webpage as they are assisting us with the facilitation of teacher 
instruction. 

• Learn @Home Instruction: Learn@Home instruction for all face-to-face students will begin this 
Thursday, January 14th. Learning packets and report cards can be picked up on Mon. – Wed. of 
this week between the hours of 9 am – 11 am and 2 pm and 4 pm. K-2 pickup – bus area, 3 -5 
pick up - front circle and 6-8 pickup – car line. The tentative day of return to Belair for all F2F 
students is Tuesday, January 26th. 

• FEV Tutoring: Please have your child take advantage of FEV Tutoring. Each student has access to 
this free tutoring 24/7. The link to this opportunity is on the Belair webpage. 

• Meals: The Belair School Nutrition Staff will be distributing meals each Tuesday and Friday from 
9 am to 1 pm in the back of the cafeteria. We are also offering bus delivery and the nearest bus 
stop can be found at rcboe.info/VirtualBusMeals or by calling the Bus Transportation Hotline at 
706.796.4777  

 
Know that we are continuing to finalize class schedules for all students in preparation for the start of the 
semester. If questions arise, please continue to check the Belair Website, contact your child’s teacher 
and/or contact the school for updated information during this time. Thank you for your time and 
support. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
Josh Workman, Principal 


